
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer                                       Friday 20th December 2024 

 
We are excited to share with you that next academic year’s Year 6 residential will be to York.  The two-
night, three-day educational adventure visit will take place from Monday 6th October 2025 returning 
back to school on Wednesday 8th October 2025.  
 
We will be staying on a full-board basis at the York YHA, just a 15-minute riverside walk from the City 

Centre.  
 

Excursions included are to: 

• The famous Jorvik centre (follow link to see more 
https://www.jorvikvikingcentre.co.uk) and DIG 

• York Castle  

• Chocolate Story and Workshop  

• Whitby Abbey 

• Robin Hood’s Bay  
 

This visit is open to pupils currently in Year 5 and is an excellent opportunity for the children to be 
immersed in History, Geography and English topics they have studied, alongside providing a great chance 
to explore this fabulous city and the Yorkshire coast.  

 
The cost for the visit will be £340.00, which apart from lunch on the day of travelling to York, will include meals, 
travel, accommodation and all excursions/entrance costs.  To confirm a place for your child, please complete the 
online consent and behaviour forms by clicking on either the below links or QR codes, along with a non-
refundable deposit of £100.00 paid via the Arbor App/Portal by Friday 28th February 2025.   
  
Consent Form:  https://forms.office.com/e/4SxbTV15RT          or  

 

 
Behaviour Form: https://forms.office.com/e/nP4KqQMExe    or   
 
 
We appreciate that £340 is a considerable amount of money, and therefore, we are writing in advance of the 
deposit payment and able to offer the option of paying the remaining balance in instalments.   A second payment 
of £100.00 will be required by Friday 25th April 2025 and the final balance of £140.00 paid by Friday 27th June 
2025.  If the agreed amount is not paid in full by the dates detailed above, your child may be withdrawn from the 
visit.  
 

https://www.jorvikvikingcentre.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/4SxbTV15RT
https://forms.office.com/e/nP4KqQMExe


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pupils attending this visit will need to have a record of good behaviour and demonstrate that they can obey safety 
and other rules.  Anyone whose behaviour is judged to be unacceptable may be excluded or required to return 
home early and any expenses incurred will be the responsibility of their parents. 
 
Please refer to our Terms and Conditions for School Visits by visiting our website by copying and pasting the link 
below into your search engine: https://www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk/parents---carers/terms-and-conditions-for-
school-visits. By signing up to this visit, you are agreeing to the terms outlined. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 

Mrs A Grattage  
Headteacher  
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